P&F AGM

Wednesday 9th of December 5pm - ZOOM

At the AGM, all positions come up for re-election and it would be great to see as many people as possible nominate for positions.

If you feel you would like to be involved, please consider a position. It does not have to take over your life, as the more people who get involved, the lighter the load. There are many willing helpers in the school who support the P&F activities and some positions can be shared by two people.

St Patrick's P&F is now calling for your attendance at the **Annual General Meeting** and nominations for vacant committee positions on the 2021 Committee. (Nominations will also be taken during the meeting). Your attendance at this meeting is vital to ensure a quorum is reached (7 members including at least 2 Executive members) and the meeting can take place. The agenda includes reports on all areas of activity undertaken by the P&F throughout the year.

The school community would benefit greatly from your knowledge, insights and connections within the community. If you are unable to attend the AGM, you can still nominate for a position via email (addressed to the P&F President) no later than Friday 4th December.

Stuck for a Christmas gift? Why not consider...

= entertainment

The brand NEW 2020 | 2021 Entertainment Digital Memberships are here!

- 1. Go to https://www.entertainment.com.au/
- 2. Scroll down and select: Single, Multi-city and/or Multi-plus.
- 3. Put in your details and press continue
- 4. In the fundraising section, type Lochinvar and select St Patrick's Primary School, Lochinvar.
- 5. Put in your payment details
- 6. Download the App and you're ready to go!

The Committee

Erin Harold President

Eloise Jones *Vice President*

Yolanda Armstrong Secretary

Fiona Rowan *Treasurer*

Contact:

lop.pandf@mn.catholic.edu.au

Birthday Buckets - Available all term

If your child is having a birthday this term, you may like to think about buying a birthday bucket which will be delivered to your child's classroom. It's warming up so Quelch fruit ice blocks (\$13) and TNT's (\$20) will be available. All orders need to be made via email 1 week prior to the date you require your bucket and payment needs to be made through QKR.

Uniform Shop

The uniform shop will be open **BY APPOINTMENT ONLY**. Alternatively, if you know what you need, send us an email and we can source this for you. Once payment is made, we will send the uniform items home with your child.

If you have any unwanted or outgrown uniforms that can be sold at the second-hand uniform shop, please bring them in. We appreciate your donation.

Art Smocks & Bus Pass Pull Tags

Art smocks (\$15) and bus pass pull tags (\$7) can be purchased through the P&F. If you would like to make an order, please send an envelope with your child's name and class along with the correct money.

Art smocks are available in X-Small, Small and Medium with boy and girl designs.